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Dear Customer,

In conformity with the standard IATF 16949, AUNDE will handle the initial 
sample inspection according to the OEM specifications/ requirements. 

The form to be used depends on the OEM. Either AIAG- or VDA- Standard 
will be used for the initial sample inspection. If an OEM requires further 
standards, AUNDE will comply to those.

For the internal know-how protection, the standard PPAP documents of 
AUNDE Group are maximum level 2. All documents such as FMEA, Control 
Plan, MSA-studies, etc. will not be distributed. Our customers are welcome 
to review these documents on our premises.

After completion of the initial sample process, we ask within 14 days that the 
signed release document be sent without reminder. If we do not receive any 
feedback from your side, we will assume that you have given your approval 
for further orders/ requests!

For any further information regarding PPF/ PPAP, please feel free to contact 
us.
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